Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR

Tel: 01274 639377 **Fax:** 01274 648412 **Email:** office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Grist

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



21st September 2023

Year 5 Gurdwara Trip

Dear Parents.

We would like to take the Year 5 pupils on a trip to Gurdwara Singh Sabha. During our visit, we will have a tour around the building and learning more about Sikhism, which is one of the religions we are studying this half term.

All classes will be going on Monday 2nd October 2023.

Please ensure they are at school promptly at **8:35am** on the morning of their trip to ensure we leave on time and make the most of our day.

We will be leaving school at 9:00 am and returning at 12pm. The children must wear School Uniform, have suitable footwear (trainers or shoes) and have a coat or jacket with them.

We would like to ask for a contribution of £2 per child to cover the cost of this trip. As a school we do rely on parents making a contribution towards school trips as we have a limited budget.

Payments can be paid on ParentPay. If you have not used ParentPay before and need your login details please contact the office on 01274 639377 or email office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

If your child's medical requirements have recently changed or they will require prescribed medicine with them during the day please notify the office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Nessa, Ms Culley & Mrs Hussain

Mrs S Nessa, Ms F Culley & Mrs H Hussain Year 5 Teachers

Year 5 Gurdwara Trip

I give permission for my child to go on the above trip and will pay £2 via parent pay.

Child's Name _____ Class _____

Signed Parent/Carer ______









